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ROTARY CLUB OF INVERLOCH Inc. 

ABN 86 953 404 313 -   INCORP NO. A0015634B  

DISTRICT 9820   -   CLUB NO. 23672. 

P.O. BOX 49, INVERLOCH, 3996.      TELEPHONE 5674 2591 

MEETS AT THE INLET HOTEL, WEDNESDAY  6.30 PM. 

BOARD  MEMBERS  2010/11 
Club President: Marilyn Warren. 

President Elect: Allan Mann. 

Immediate Past President: Ross Wise. 

Secretary: Terry Grace. 

Assistant Secretary: Gerry Lonergan. 

Treasurer: Ian Blackwell. 

Directors:             Ian Monro, Sue Little, Tess 

Flaherty & Susan Hacker. 

 

COMMITTEES 2010/11 
Club  Administration: Marilyn Warren, Terry Grace, & Ian 

Blackwell. 

Membership: Terry Grace (chairperson), Isabella 

McLean, Tess Flaherty, & Sue Little. 

Service Projects: Ian Blackwell (chairperson), Ian 

Monro, Robin Warren, & Paul 

Everitt. 

Rotary Foundation: Ross Wise (chairperson), Paul 

Everitt, Ray Peters, Frank Bain, 

Susan Hacker & Ken Lehmann. 

Public Relations: Allan Mann (chairperson), Terry 

Grace & Ron Paice. 

Community Projects: Ian Monro (chairperson), Robin 

Warren & Ian Blackwell. 
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

ROTARY INTERNATIONAL AND DISTRICT 

R.I. President 2009-10: Ray Klinginsmith 

District 9820 Governor: David Piper 

Governorôs Assistant: Phil Dressing 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

MAKE-UPS: 
Monday: 6.15 for 6.30  Leongatha Woorayl Golf Club. 

Monday: 6.00 for 6.30 Phillip Is.S.R. Cowes Golf Club. 

Tuesday: 6.15 for 6.45 Korumburra Austral Hotel. 

Thursday: 6.00 for 6.15 Wonthaggi Wonthaggi Club. 
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TONIGHTôS MEETING 
 

 

Venue: Manna Gum Restaurant, Broadbeach, Inverloch.  

      

Chairperson: . 

 

Sergeant @ Arms: Ivan Fell. 

 

Program:  Social movie night. 

 

 

Fellowship:   Be at the restaurant by 6.15pm for fellowship with 
fellow Rotarians for a 6.30pm start. 

 

LOOKING AHEAD 
 

DATE PROGRAM INVITE 

Wednesday, October 13 
Guest speaker, Percy Cooper, speaking 
about identity theft (Inlet Hotel). 

Partnersô night. 

Wednesday, October 20 
Club night followed by a board meeting. 
(Inlet Hotel). 

 

Wednesday, October 27 
Guest speaker, Wendy Williams, from 
3MFM. 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 



Last Meeting: Wednesday, September 29th, 2010. 
 
 

Agenda: Club night followed by a board meeting. 

Guests: Nil.   

Apologies: Frank Bain, Patrick Barry, Ian Blackwell, Marcus Hall, Ron Paice, & Ray 
Peters.  

 
Attendance:             16 out 22 (73%). 
 
 
Congratulations: Congratulations to Allan Mann, who today celebrates a 40

th
 

birthday (Wednesday), and Gerry Lonergan also celebrates his 
big day on Sunday (October 10). 

 

Reports: President Marilyn Warren reported that a recent meeting with Dom from the 
supermarket saw him sign off on the paperwork needed for the market mall 
to happen. 

 Rotarian Ross Wise reported that the organisation of the boat raffle was 
progressing well with the tickets currently being printed. He also said he was 
very impressed with a recent tour of the new fire brigade headquarters, 
which is due to be officially opened on October 23. 

 
  

Ongoing Reminders:   

    WEEKLY MEETING APOLOGIES 

Weekly meeting apologies must be telephoned to President Marilyn 
Warren (5674 1181) or secretary Terry Grace (5674 2012) by midday 
on the Wednesday or you will be recorded as ñabsentò. 
 

BULLETIN DEADLINE 
Those wishing to contribute to the weekly bulletin are reminded that 
the deadline for last minute contributions is close of business on a 
Tuesday. Usual copy should make its way to The Bulletin editior by 
the end of Monday. 
 

ROTARY WEBSITE NOW LIVE! 
Club secretary, Terry Grace, reports that the Rotary clubôs website has 
gone live and you can get on line and enjoy by going to: 

www.inverlochrotary.org.au 
 
 
 
 

Incoming Correspondence: 

 
Nil. 

 

Outgoing Correspondence: 

Nil. 

http://www.inverlochrotary.org.au/


 
 

 



 

 

 


